
U. S. National Committee on Theoretical and Applied Mechanics 
 

Call for Proposals for 2018 U. S. Congress on Theoretical and Applied Mechanics 

 

The U. S. National Committee on Theoretical and Applied Mechanics (USNC/TAM) seeks 

proposals to host the 18
th

 U. S. Congress on Theoretical and Applied Mechanics in 2018.  The 

next Congress (the 17
th

) will be held at Michigan State University, June 15-20, 2014.  Recent 

congresses have been held at Penn State (2010), Colorado (2006) and Virginia Tech (2002). 

 

Indications of intention to submit a proposal are desired now.  Complete proposals are due no later 

than February 1, 2013. Correspondence before October 31, 2012 should be sent to the 

USNC/TAM Secretary Carl Herakovich at herak@virginia.edu. Beginning Nov. 1, 2012, 

correspondence should be sent to the new Secretary Linda Franzoni at franzoni@duke.edu. 
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